
 
 

 
MOTION ON NOTICE 

 
 
At the Regular Council meeting held June 28, 2011, Councillor Reimer submitted the 
following Notice of Motion, which was recognized by the Chair. 
 
1. Public Involvement in Street Naming 
 
MOVER: Councillor Andrea Reimer 
SECONDER:  
 

WHEREAS existing City policy on street naming gives the authority to a Street 
Naming Committee comprised of staff, and which does not have a mandate to 
consult with the public and/or stakeholders in considering the naming of new 
streets; 
 
WHEREAS expectations for greater public involvement in the naming of 
prominent public assets such as streets has led to changes in policies in other 
public bodies to accommodate greater involvement by the public and 
stakeholders in the naming process. 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the City Clerk be requested to investigate 
best practices in street naming policies and bring recommendations back for 
Council's consideration for changes to the Street Naming Policy to allow for 
greater public and/or stakeholder involvement. 
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